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Abstract:
This project will complete archaeological inventory in the Buggeln prescribed fire burn unit on the South Rim of Grand Canyon National Park.  The surveys are necessary to meet Section 110 cultural resource identification, assessment, and evaluation, and Section 106 identification prior to undertakings, as required in the National Historic Preservation Act of 1966, as amended. If human remains are discovered during this project, the contractor shall immediately notify the Branch Chief of Cultural Resources for the park.

The Buggeln Prescribed Fire project encompasses 333 acres. The unit is bounded on the south by the Park boundary, on the east by the Park Boundary and short (approx 200 meter) section of handline, on the west by section lines between Sections 16/15 and 21/22, and on the north by Desert View Drive (Highway 64).  It is accessible by a paved road (Highway 64) on the north and dirt roads through the interior.
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